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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1298 authorizes the Oklahoma Tax Commission to hold executive sessions closed to the 

public when discussing confidential taxpayer matters. The Commission may conduct these 

sessions with any taxpayer being discussed using videoconference technology. During executive 

sessions, the Commission is required to be physically present while taxpayers may appear using 

videoconference technology. The technology selected and utilized by the Commission shall 

ensure taxpayer confidentiality. 
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